
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  November 15, 2013 
 
To:  All Customers 
 
Subject: Price Increase Notifications 
  
  
Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe manufacturers 
of an approximate 4-5% increase on all fire sprinkler pipe effective 
November 25, 2013. 

• Metraflex has announced an approximate 3% increase on all FireLoop 
products effective January 1, 2014. 

• Eaton B-Line has announced the following increases effective January 2, 
2014: 

o Bolted Framing – Channel/Fittings – 5% 
o Pipe Hangers – 5% 
o TOLCO Seismic and Fire Protection – 4% 

• Lenox Tool has announced an approximate 3% increase effective 
February 1, 2014. 

 
 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One Team, Driving Customer Success and Value Creation 
 

HD Supply – Fire Protection 
P.O. Box 542799 
Merritt Island, FL  32954 
321-299-3028 
 
 

www.hdsfireprotection.com 
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